Opposition to North Dakota Senate Bill 2096

I, Matt Yde, urge the North Dakota Legislative Assembly to oppose North Dakota Senate Bill
2096 (SB 2096). This legislation would change the definition of hemp products and restrict my
choice to purchase federally legal hemp and cannabidiol (CBD) products with less than 0.3%
tetrahydrocannabinol (THC). Specifically, SB 2096 would make the sale of edible CBD products
illegal and ban all Delta-8 THC products.

North Dakotans enjoy the freedom of choice, and SB 2096 would impose unnecessary
restrictions on my freedom to purchase legal health and wellness hemp and CBD products. The
legislation would also jeopardize the economic viability of local businesses and the North
Dakotans they employ. I urge the North Dakota Legislative Assembly and Governor Burgum to
oppose passage of SB 2096.
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Sincerely, ,




